
Hello neighbors and community members, 
  
My name is Jarid Shea. Alongside my wife Jackie, we have a deep-rooted connection to the beautiful 
village of Naramata. Since childhood, Jackie and I have been enchanted by the landscapes and warm 
hospitality that define this area. Now, as parents to three young girls, aged 5, 3, and 3, we want to share 
the same cherished experiences with our children that have shaped our fondest memories. 
  
Our Vision: 
  
Naramata holds a special place in our hearts, and we believe it deserves to be experienced by others 
seeking respite from the hustle and bustle of city life. We've noticed a limited availability of 
accommodations in the summer months, and it's our heartfelt wish to open our doors to fellow families, 
providing a cozy retreat when we're not there ourselves. 
  
Commitment to Community and Preservation: 
  
Our property will be meticulously managed and cared for around the clock, in full compliance with local 
bylaws and behavior policies. We understand the importance of preserving the tranquility and natural 
beauty of this area, which is why we're committed to upholding its pristine nature. Our rigorous guest 
screening process ensures that only families who share our reverence for this community and its 
surroundings will be welcomed. 
  
Investment in Revitalization: 
  
We've poured our hearts and resources into renovating a once-vacant home, breathing new life into its 
walls. Our vision is to create a vibrant hub where children can frolic, draw chalk on the driveway, and 
revel in the simple joys of childhood. Our goal is not just to provide lodging but to foster a sense of 
belonging and community spirit. 
  
Local Integration and Future Plans: 
  
As a young family, we dream of making Naramata our permanent home. Jackie's expertise as a NICU 
Nurse at the Stollery Hospital and my role as a business owner with a growing enterprise could bring 
valuable contributions to the local economy and healthcare system. Our hope is to not only contribute 
to the fabric of this town, but to become integral members of its close-knit community. This is our start.  
  
Conclusion: 
  
In closing, we humbly present our proposal with sincerity and optimism, seeking your support in our 
endeavor to share the magic of Naramata with others. 
  
Thank you for considering our proposal, and we look forward to the opportunity to contribute positively 
to the cherished community of Naramata. 
 


